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The Worcester Public Schools is preparing to implement a parent access solution that will 

provide school bus arrival information at school bus stop locations for each separate trip 

operated by each school bus.  This information will be available through an application 

that will directly integrate data from the school bus routing program and the school bus 

on the road, providing the current location of the school bus and estimated time of arrival 

at the stop.  Parents/guardians will be able to log in from home or a mobile device, with 

minimal setup required, locating a school bus.  Families with multiple students attending 

different schools will be able to choose any one of the students and instantly locate the 

school bus. Logins are secure and unique for each family.   

 

This application is part of an upgrade to the school bus routing program used by 

Worcester Public Schools that is expected to be installed, functional and available for 

pilot testing before the end of the current school year.  There is no additional cost to the 

Worcester Public Schools for this feature within the routing program upgrade.   

 


